
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

2024 WATER MAIN FLUSHING 
 
 

Starting Monday September 23, 2024 through Thursday September 
26, 2024 the Verona Water Department will be performing water main 
flushing in the Verona, Sarenski/Tilden Hill, Route 365, Sconondoa, 
Snyder and Durhamville water districts.  This is being done to 
improve water quality, improve fire flows, and inspect and test the 
many fire hydrants throughout the Town.  The water main cleaning 
and flushing is accomplished by opening and flowing water from 
hydrants.  Flushing will begin at 6:30 A.M. and end at 
approximately 3:30 P.M. each day.  This will cause a discoloration 
in the water – PLEASE AVOID USING WATER DURING THE 
HOURS WHEN WE ARE FLUSHING MAINS IN YOUR AREA.  It is 
expected that the water will clear up in approximately 48 hours.  We 
recommend that users do not wash clothes within the 48 hour period, 
or until the water has cleared up.  Please be assured that the water is 
safe to drink, even if there is some discoloration.  You may want to 
draw some water for drinking, prior to the flushing of the mains in 
your area. 
 
We regret any inconvenience this may cause and we appreciate your 
cooperation in this effort as it will improve the water quality and 
improve fire flows.  If you have any questions, please contact the 
Water Department at (315)363-6799 ext. 40323 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Town of Verona is an equal opportunity provider, and employer.  To file a complaint of discrimination, write:  USDA, Director, Office of Civil 

Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue,  S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, or call (800)795-3272 (voice) or (202)720-6382 (TDD).  
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